
 

Cambridge Kids Club - Dencora Business Centre, Nuffield Road, Cambridge, CB4 1TG 
 Tel: 01223 622 848 -  Email: info@cambridgekidsclub.com 

 

25th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have been invited by the school to take on the running of the breakfast club at Mayfield Primary. 

Cambridge Kids Club is an experienced multi-setting wrap around playwork provider. We deliver care 

for approximately 350 - 400 children per day at our nine settings in and around Cambridge. We have 

consistently been rated “GOOD” by Ofsted and our mission is to deliver the highest standard of care, 

at an affordable price. 

Many of you will already always know us from the holiday play scheme at St Luke’s.  

We are a self-directed PLAY based provision. “Play is a process that is freely chosen, personally 

directed and intrinsically motivated. That is, children and young people determine and control the 

content and intent of their play, by following their own instincts, ideas and interests, in their own way 

for their own reasons.” This is very different from the classroom environment, which can be (and 

sometimes needs to be) a very structured environment. We believe that before a long day at school or 

term of learning, children want to come to us to have fun and freedom in an unstructured self 

motivated way. Children will learn other skills that they need in the growing up process, but in a 

different way to school. 

For further details on us please see our website - https://www.cambridgekidsclub.com/ 

 

The breakfast club will continue to run from 7:30am – the start of school. To maintain a high-quality 

provision, ensuring your child has the best experience and to uphold our values, our fees reflect on 

this and are structured around the children best interest and making sure you as parents get the most 

out of your money. 

How to book your place for Monday 8th July  

Please can we ask you to register onto our system and request a "contract", (second tab), with the 

regular booking pattern you would like. We can accept one off (ad-hoc) booking, by dropping us an 

email to info@cambridgekidsclub.com with the days you would like. Please can you make your 

booking ASAP, as we want to ensure our registers are correct for after half term.  

Link to register on our system: https://ckc.kidsclubhq.co.uk/ 

Parents guide on how to register on Kids Club HQ: https://ckc.kidsclubhq.co.uk/rdr?u=contract-guide 

If you have any question please do not hesitate to drop us an email, info@cambridgekidsclub.com. We 

look forward to meeting you at the club.  We aim to respond to all queries within 48 hours.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Cambridge Kids club  
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